
 

 

 

 

Ref. No: FCP/2022/NOTICE/0048                                  DATE: 07/11/2022 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

It is hereby informed to all the D.Pharm students of FCP 

that the college will remain closed on 8th November, 

2022 (Tuesday) on the occasion of Guru Nanak Jayanti. 

However, all classes will resume on 9th November, 2022 

(Wednesday). 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL 

Copy to: 

1. Principal’s Office 

2. All the Faculty and Staff Members of FCP 

3. College Website 


